Lindamood-Bell Foundation Imagine Learning!



Dear Friend,

A big hello from the Lindamood-Bell Foundation! Please enjoy our first newsletter of 2022. We are very excited to announce the opening of our 2022 scholarship application window, open April 1-30. To apply for a scholarship, please visit our website beginning April 1 and complete the online application by April 30.

In 2021, we were fortunate enough to award four more scholarships across the United States and internationally to students with diverse backgrounds and learning needs. Learn about some of our scholarship recipients and the impact we are making: **Student Impact Stories**. Thank you to our donors and community supporters who helped to make this possible! This year, our goal is to make an even bigger difference for families in need.

Whether you are a parent looking for financial assistance or a donor looking to make a difference, I hope you'll stay in touch with us!

Wishing you hope for a bright future!

Very Warmly,

Angelica Benson, Ed.M.
Executive Director

Our Vision

We believe every child deserves the opportunity to learn to their potential.

Who We Are

We are guided by this vision as we commit to bringing life-changing learning opportunities to families in financial need.

Lindamood-Bell Foundation Scholarship News

Make a Difference with Us!

Are you passionate about making a difference? We welcome opportunities for community partnerships. We invite you to support our cause. Join our community! Share our story!

A special shout out to Robert Cardiff, a former student and current Lindamood-Bell Foundation Board member who cycled more than 100 miles at the El Tour de Tucson race on November 20, 2021 and met his goal:



He raised \$10,000 to help us make a difference for more students in 2022.

Important Dates

APRIL 2022

April 1 – Application Opens April 30 – Application Closes

Do you want to apply for a scholarship? We are accepting applications from April 1-30. To find out about the application process, visit the Lindamood-Bell Foundation website.

If you have any questions, contact: info@lindamoodbellfoundation.org.
LindamoodBellFoundation.org

Thank You, Donors!

We want to thank our donors for helping us create the magic of learning. We can't begin to appreciate you enough for your continued support and engagement with the Lindamood-Bell Foundation.

Application Details

This scholarship is open to students of all ages. To be considered, students need a **Learning Ability Evaluation** (LAE) from a **Lindamood-Bell Learning Center** obtained within the last 12 months (March 2021-April 2022).

Recipients will be announced in late August 2022. Scholarships can be redeemed for instruction scheduled from September 2022 to May 2023. For students in the Southern Hemisphere, scholarships can be redeemed for instruction scheduled from September 2022 until November 2022 and from February 2023 through November 2023.

Scholarship awards will be based upon several factors, including financial need, student learning needs, and availability of funds. Instruction may be provided online or in-person at a Lindamood-Bell Learning Center. All applicants will be notified in writing about the outcome. Scholarships cannot be redeemed for cash. Scholarship awards expire on May 30th, 2023.





The Lindamood-Bell Foundation is a 501(c)(3) organization operating under Tax Identification Number 83-3012785.